
  

Pierce Elementary PATS Meeting 
October 25, 2022 

 
Attendees: Katie Prince- President, Kate Siebrandt- Vice President, Maria Becker- Treasurer,                                      

Kristi Brummels- Secretary,         Stacy Stepp, Crys Bauermeister 
 

                      Agenda Item Notes/Comments 

Call to Order   

Secretary’s Report Kristi provided a summary of the September 2022 meeting minutes. Crys motioned to 
approve the report. Kate seconded. Report approved. 

  Treasurer’s Report Maria provided a summary of the treasurer’s report. Kristi motioned to 
approve the report. Crys seconded. Report approved. 

Cookie Dough Fundraiser Items purchased from our cookie dough fundraiser will tentatively arrive on November 8th (this 
date was changed to November 15th after our meeting). 6th grade students will help unload the 
items. Parent volunteers will be needed to sort and distribute the orders.  

Spirit Sales  If the Pierce volleyball team makes it to state, we will hold our next spirit sales prior to the state 
tournament. If they do not and our football team makes it to state, the next spirit sales will be held 
prior to the state football game. 

Snack Sales     Snack sales will be held Friday, November 11th. Kristi will coordinate snack sale donations and 
volunteers.  

Boot Bags   Boot bags for new students and preschoolers will be handed out by teachers during parent teacher 
conferences at the end of October.   

Halloween Night/Downtown Trick or Treat  Our Halloween event will be held on October 31st from 4:00-6:30 pm in conjunction with the 
downtown trick or treat. The PATS booth will be set up near Tinker’s. The volunteer spreadsheet will 
be reviewed. Set up time is 3:30 pm.  

Parent Teacher Conference Snacks  Subway sandwiches will be provided to teachers by the school. Kate will put together a snack cart for 
teachers that includes cookies, chips, and drinks. It will be left in the teacher’s lounge instead of going 
from classroom to classroom.  

Preschool Playground      Repairs to the playground equipment will be complete within the next 1-2 weeks. Final payment for 
the equipment will be made upon completion.   

Christmas Movie Day   The Christmas Movie Day will be held on December 16th. Katie spoke with Mrs. Daudt. New 
equipment has been purchased. Students will be split into three groups. Please brainstorm ideas for 
movies to show. Personalized bags of popcorn and water will be ordered as snacks. 

Future Business  T-shirts will be given to students as a back-to-school gift in January. It was suggested that different 
colors be used for different grades to be used on field trips. Kate will check into pricing through 
Stadium Sports.  
 



  

A school dance will tentatively be held in January. 
 
Please think about projects that could be completed with the money raised from our cookie dough 
sales. One suggestion was upgrades to the school library.  

Meeting Adjournment  Crys motioned to adjourn the meeting. Stacy seconded. Meeting adjourned. Our next meeting will be 
held on Tuesday, November 29th.  

 


